
We strongly support House Bill 1532. The foundation for most non-public schools being 
labeled as “sectarian” has eroded. The public school system is as politically sectarian as any 
private institution. Our public schools have an agenda far beyond educating our children to 
excel in the world—they are also pushing politics and curriculum packed with sexual 
confusion. We pay for one of our children to be in a non-public school. And will be paying for 
all three to attend in Fall 2023 and beyond. If this school is sectarian, then certainly our public 
schools are. We urge you to pass this bill and make non-public education more financially 
accessible to those with less means.


